
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 4, 2017 
 
Historic and Design Review Commission  
1901 S Alamo St 
San Antonio, Texas 78204 
 
Re:  HDRC Case #2017-321:  415 Cedar St.  – King William District 
 New Driveway and Landscaping 

Certificate of Appropriateness 
 
Dear HDRC Commissioners, 
 
The King William Association Architectural Advisory Committee reviewed the project and concur with 
OHP staff recommendation for approval. There was no mention in the application of the existing curbs 
that run parallel to the existing driveway.  We recommend that these curbs or new curbs be 
incorporated into the plan to direct  storm water runoff to the street.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
 

     
 
Mickey Conrad      Chris Price 
Chair, Architectural Advisory Committee  President, KWA Board of Directors  

122 MADISON 
SAN ANTONIO, TX 78204 

 

PHONE: (210) 227-8786 
FAX: (210) 227-8030 

 

INFO@OURKWA.ORG 
WWW.OURKWA.ORG 

 


